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         23rdJuly 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
We are delighted to share the link with you for the Year 6 leavers assembly.  The 
children have worked really hard to ensure that it is the very best of themselves and 
when they all watched it today they were thrilled and proud of their performances.  
To ensure that you all can have the films as quickly as possible we are giving you 
access to a Dropbox link.  Both classes films are available through the following link 
with the password texted to all Y6 parents’ mobile phones.   
 

https://www.dropbox.com/t/07G6HTkJFekErV5M 

 
We are also sending home a sheet with a QR code to make it even easier to access. 
Photographs from the Holy Island trip are also now available on the front page of the 
school website.   
 
We wish all of our Year 6 children a safe and happy holiday and we know that they 
will all enjoy a fabulous new start to their senior school education.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
A D Thorpe  

 

Mrs A. D. Thorpe 
Head teacher 
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